
CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform that,  in view of the prevailing weather conditions, there will be 

only online classes for students of Pre School to  Class VIII  from 13.01.2025 

(Monday) to 14.01.2025 (Tuesday). 

 Students of these classes will join back school on 15.01.2025 (Wednesday). 

School shall remain open for students of other classes  IX to XII  w.e.f. 

13.01.2025 (Monday).  

Students of classes X and XII will follow the date and time schedule as per the 

Date Sheet provided to them.  

 

Kindly keep checking ERP and school website for regular and further updates. 

Shalini Saxena 

HOS Officiating 


